

19TH DISTRICT STATE CAPITOL P.O. BOX 30014 LANSING, MI 48909-7514

MICHIGAN HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

PHONE: (517) 373-3920
FAX: (517) 373-5957
E-MAIL: lauracox@house.mi.gov
www.RepLauraCox.com

Laura Cox

STATE REPRESENTATIVE APPROPRIATIONS CHAIR

March 21, 2018

Mr. John J. Walsh Office of the State Budget Department of Management and Budget 6th Floor Romney Building Lansing, MI 48090

Dear Director Walsh,

For your information, the attached transfer package has been approved by a majority of the members of both the House and Senate Appropriations Committees.

The transfer approved is from the Office of the State Budget letter dated March 9, 2018, Legislative Transfer Request 2018-3. The transfers are for the departments of Agriculture and Rural Development, Health and Human Services, Insurance and Financial Services, Natural Resources, State Police and Treasury.

If you need further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Laura Cox, Chair

House Appropriations Committee

Dave Hildenbrand, Chair

Senate Appropriations Committee

